310 Second Street, 8.E.
Washingtom 3, D. €,

ik June 1954

. PL86-36/50 USC 3605
¥r. Henry E. Iangen

Dear Mr. langens

Receipt of your letter of & June 1954, with its
srnclosures, im acknowledged.

The drawings sre interesting and you are most generous
to offer them to me as a personal gift. Bubt I am quite
sura that some one you have in mind will want them much
more saxnestly than I, so I am returning them to you here-~
with, with my sincere thanks.

I note what you say with reference to the artlcls aon
the M-Sk, I also note what you say sbout a proposed article
by Mr. Wildon Iloyd on the Zimmerman message. I have not
mat Mr. Iloyd personally but there has bean a great deal of
correspondence with him sbout his mo-called undeciphersble
giphar. T am not at all inpressed with him or his clains.

Your mention of Mr. Byrne reminds ms that I gave a brief
reviev of his book before a local group devoited to the atudy
of James Joyce. I had s very interesting tims and I hope ny
audience 414, too.

I enclose also & copy of my 1936 srticle on Edgar Allsn
Poe. There vas published an sddendum to this one in «u issgue
of the Bfgnel Corps Bulletin - bubd that was a restricted
publication, so I can't include s copy of the addendum.

Bincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN

Epproved for Release by NoA on 07-18-2074 pursuantto E.O. 13570

1

i




